
 
 
 
 
October 25, 2022 
 
Township of Uxbridge 
51 Toronto Street South 
P.O. Box 190 
Uxbridge, Ontario 
L9P 1T1 
 
Attn: Ms. Debbie Leroux, Director of Legislative Services/Clerk 
 
 
Hello Debbie, 
 
Thanks for your assistance working with me on securing a potential venue for this years Toy Drive. As 
per my email to you Ed and I have met on site at the empty Coffee Time location and have determined it 
will serve us well as a central location for our sorting and distribution centre. Over the years our Toy 
Drive has always been very successful.  We are able to help many in need throughout Uxbridge 
Township. This includes the hamper program, schools, church groups and shelters to name a few. We 
are already in contact with the various agencies and have a sound plan in place.  
 
Over the past many years you have been awesome in helping us find a suitable site for our short term 
needs. A central location makes it so much easier for our volunteers and clients to drop off, sort and 
deliver toys to those in need. Our requested dates would be from November 24th to December 20th. 
Hopefully this is reasonable. We are so thankful to you and the Town for helping us make a better 
Christmas for those in need…. anticipated to be bigger than ever this year.  
 
Thanks so much as always, Pat 
 
 
 
Pat Higgins 
Owner/Associate Dealer 
Canadian Tire, Uxbridge 
905 852 6651 
ctcuxbridge@bellnet.ca 

http://maps.google.com/?q=51%20Toronto%20St.%20S,Uxbridge

